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Subject:Subject: Fibi 5.0 Testing
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Jennifer Hallyburton <jhallyb2@jhu.edu>, Jennifer Hopkins <jentren@jhu.edu>, Jessica Atlass Roscoe
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No]ke <lno]ke1@jhmi.edu>, Laurel Peck <lricucci@jhmi.edu>, Lisa Eklund <leklund2@jhu.edu>, Lori
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Mora Harris <mharr154@jhu.edu>, Nicole Aaron <naaron1@jhu.edu>, Sharel Brown
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Greetings, Fibi Functional Council.
 
As you know, Fibi 5.0 testing began this week.  This is a critical step prior to our 5.0 go-live
target of mid- to late November.  Upgrading in November is beneficial as it installs 5.0
after busy submission times and during historically lighter system usage. 
 
Please be sure to work some time into your schedule to test.  Many hands make light
work; If you see on the Smartsheet that at least two others have already tested an issue,
move on to the next.  This use of the Smartsheet reduces duplicative work. 
 
Instructions were emailed to the FFC on October 17th and a reminder sent on October
21st.  If you need to refer to those messages, find them at the FFC pageFFC page under the
calendar.
 
Remember that we present an explanation of how to use the Smartsheet in each of our
scheduled open sessions this week.  We also have scheduled shorter sessions for next
week. 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions or have run into challenges in testing.  As
always, thank you for serving the JHU Research Community in such a vital role.
 
Regards,
 

The ORIS Team
 

https://oris.jhu.edu/ffc-page/
https://oris.jhu.edu/

